
DARWEN CRICKET CLUB 
BIRCH HALL 

DARWEN 
Telephone: 01254 701795 

 ____________________________________________________________________ 
PRESIDENT: G. Thompson. 

 
Chairman: Graham Ainslie.                                     Hon. Secretary: Colin Charnock  
23 Clayton Way, Fernhurst Farm, Blackburn.         18 Falcon Avenue, Darwen.  
Telephone: 01254 50530                                         Telephone: 01254 773107 
                                                                                  
Please reply to:  Colin Charnock........................................................ 
 
 
Dear  
 
The officials of Darwen Cricket Club hereby extend an invitation to you to participate in their 
popular Sponsorship programme this coming 2016 season.  
 
It is an established fact that stress plays a major part in our health and wellbeing and that we 
all need a period when we can chill out and relax from everyday worries and decisions. What 
better way is there than to sit back and enjoy a relaxing afternoon in the company of your 
fiends, colleagues or clients whilst watching a game of good standard cricket at the Birch Hall 
Ground and putting the world to rights.  
 
As your town team we are very proud to be considered one of the best in the North West area 
and have over recent years sustained a record that fully justifies this opinion having finished 
last season in third place in the highly competitive Northern Premier League and captured the 
coveted League Cup. 
 
This year we have as club professional Shrinkant Wagh a left hand 27 year old Indian 
medium/fast bowler and middle order bat whose potential is held in high regard and we are 
hopeful that he can enjoy a successful season and more importantly remain with us for the full 
term..  
 
While it is disappointing to record that Jordan Clark will not be available to Captain the side 
Mark Friend has offered to take on this role and is looking forward to the job in hand – we all 
wish Mark every success.  
 
The change of Bar Manager and caterer was well received and so Lesley Worden continues to 
look after our guests (which totalled over 120 last season) providing food of the highest 
quality.  
 
Again, we have two very popular packages available, the costs of which have been held and 
represent exceptional value for money as detailed below: The full menu can be found as an 
attachment to this letter. 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Silver Package 
 
A three-course meal inclusive of complimentary drinks, is available at the following prices: 
 
£120 6 persons 
£150 8 persons 
£170 10 persons 
£200 12 persons 
 
If preferred a buffet can be arranged instead of a meal. (min 8) 
 
Gold Package 
 
This package offers exclusive use of the “Peter Lamster” lounge during the duration of the 
game for between 12 and 40 people. The sponsor and their guests will receive a buffet tea 
with complimentary drinks. Included in the price is the free use of the clubhouse for a 
function of the sponsor’s choice at anytime in the future. Invoices will be supplied for 
sponsorship and bar bills supplied if required. 
 
The cost of the Gold package may be had upon application. 
 
For both the Silver and Gold Packages you will receive: 
 

• Receipted invoices for tax purposes (If required) 
• Membership for two valued at £70 
• Ground advertising on the match Sponsor board. 
• Promotion in the match day programme and on the club website. 
 

 
 
I sincerely hope that one of the above packages will appeal to you and that you are able to 
join us and support our town team in 2016 when we would welcome the opportunity to 
entertain you on a sunny summer afternoon at Birch Hall the home of the ‘Towers’. 
 
For more information about the club refer to our established new website at 
www.darwencricket.co.uk 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Colin Charnock (Hon Secretary)  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


